

October 2023

Dear Parent/Guardian,

I am delighted to welcome you to Our Lady's Secondary School. Thank you for your interest in our school and for taking the time to view the prospectus and the application form. The student enrolment process for the academic year 2024/2025 is now underway. We have planned a primary school experience day on the 11th of November. If you wish to book your child in for this day, please contact the school office. Our annual Open Evening will take place on Thursday 16th of November at 6.30pm

Our Lady's offers a broad-based education and ensures a balance between the pursuit of academic excellence and the social, cultural, physical and spiritual development of the individual. We are committed to creating and maintaining a safe, supportive, happy learning environment where students are encouraged to maximise their potential.

The required admissions documentation is available on the Enrolment Tab on the school website. If you would like to enrol your son/daughter at Our Lady's, please fill in the application form and return it to the school. The closing date for receipt of applications is 1st December 2023. Offers of places will be provided to students no later than 8th of December. The Annual Admission Notice for 2024/2025 and the Admissions Policy are published on the school website and are available in hard copy by contacting the school secretary at office@ourladystemplemore.ie.

I look forward to welcoming your son/daughter to Our Lady's. In the meantime, if you have any queries, please feel free to contact us.

Yours sincerely,

Principal

Deputy Principal

Tel: (0504) 31299 Fax: (0504) 31194 Email: office@ourladystemplemore.ie Web: www.ourladystemplemore.ie

Principal: Mr. Paul Fogarty

Deputy Principal: Ms. Martina Butler

